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The Director, Government Land and Social Project Assessments |
Department of Planning ;
GPO BOX 39, Sydney NSW 2001 ]

Dear Director,
T am opposed to the proposed 12 midnight closing time on any night at the National Centre for Indigenous Excellence (NCIE) at
160 - 202 George Street, Redfern NSW 2016.

T'am concerned that our block of apartments will become noisy once our direct next door neighbours {the NCIE) extend their
opening hours, as noise from the southern direction (were the NCIE resides) reverberates and travels throughout our central
atrium/courtyard to all the apartments in the complex. Also noise from traffic travelling to the NCIE late at night and early in the
morning will affect all residents at 128 - 158 George Street, Redfern.

[ am not opposed to the NCIE as I belicve the centre is important to the community however [ do not want our quality of life in
our apartment complex to be compromised and the value of our properties to decrease as a result of noisy neighbours.

I do not want my contact details to be made available to the Proponent and public authorities.
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